
 

Please   

PLEASE, write your child’s name in all their clothing and shoes.  If you 

have lost any items of clothing we have a tub that has lost property in 
it.  Lunch boxes and containers, PLEASE clearly label everything.  

PLEASE TAKE CLOTHING BAGS HOME EVERYDAY.  Thank you.  
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Have a lovely week from the Windsor Kindergarten Team 

Fun in the Sun with our Adult Led 

Activities; 

 

*Designing small cork people 

*Washing babies with soap and bubbles 

*Water runs with cars and little people 

*Paper Aeroplanes 

*Spring Walks 

 

New Children 

Welcome to Rubin, Esme, Elena and Bonnie 

who came in for their visit sessions this 

week. 

 

Spring Walks 

The sunshine eventually graced us with its 

presence and we were able to go out on our 

walks. Thank you so much to those 

parent/carers who were able to help. 

 

REQUEST 

We are collecting small yoghurt pots for 

planting seeds with the children. Please bring 

in your washed and clean empty pots. 

 

Sunscreen 

Please ensure sunscreen is applied to your 

child’s skin prior to coming in to nursery. 
  

 

Sun Safe 

We have a ‘Sun Safe’ policy and at this 

time of year we like to make sure we are 

protecting the children when they are in 

the setting in this hot weather; 

 We will always provide drinking 

water throughout the session 

 We will always ensure hats are worn 

outside in sunny areas 

 We will shade the garden with  

fabrics as much as we can 

 We will apply sunscreen after lunch 

for the p.m session  

 

Instagram 

Remember to follow and like us 

 

Important Dates: 

 

Monday 7th May – Bank Holiday  

(The setting will be closed) 

 

May Half Term 

Monday 28th May – Friday 1st June 

 

INSET DAY 

Monday 4th June  

(The setting is closed to the children) 
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